Respected faculty members and Non- Teaching Staff,

On behalf of the Students' Gymkhana, it is our honor to extend a

cordial invitation to you for the Fresher's Program, organized to
welcome the new batch of 2028. As a guiding force for the students,
your presence would greatly inspire the freshers as they embark on
their academic journey. We believe your participation will enhance the
significance of this occasion.

The details of the event are as follows:

Date: 19th October 2024
Venue: New Auditorium
Time: 4:30 PM

If Possible, we would like to request you to present a performance for
the freshers.

Thank you,
Yours faithfully,

Students' Gymkhana
NIT Durgapur




